
Senate State and Local Government

RE: SB 2308 Testimony: For

Dear Chairman Roers & committee members,

I am writing in support of SB 2308 and thereby, asking for a Do Pass on
this bill. I agree that mail-in ballots need to be abolished and limited
absentee ballots monitored carefully in order to secure election integrity
in North Dakota.

* My son has not been a North Dakota resident in a decade.

* He did NOT request a North Dakota absentee ballot.

*He received a North Dakota absentee ballot.

This IS an actual ballot and NOT an absentee application. I am on the
canvassing board for my county and know the difference.

As a devoted citizen of ND, this brings into question the integrity of
absentee ballots within our wonderful state. I spoke to my county
auditor about this and there is no way this could have happened. I
submit to you, this was clearly not “human error.”

Yes, this seems insignificant, but let us not be the frog in the boiling
kettle.

I urge you to support voter integrity in our great state of North Dakota.
I support a DO Pass recommendation on SB 2308.

Very Sincerely,
Tana Walker
Anamoose, ND
District 14
Tanamt.2011@gmail.com

****PLEASE SEE PICTURE BELOW OF Ballot****
If it does not load with this document I will upload in a separate file
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